
 
 

1. New Board of Directors has been elected for the 2020-2021 Academic Year 

2. Executive interviews are underway- new executives will be appointed by reading week 

3. The construction on the Bronfman building is progressing- should be finished soon 

4. Dave’s store has new merchandise including​ ​sour patch kids 

5. Case competition team won 2nd place at the Copenhagen Business School International 

Case Competition- will go to Belgrade in March to compete again 

6. Winter Involvement Package will drop soon- new involvement opportunities available 

7. Executive and Board integration will be a focal point of the upcoming academic year 
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